BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL

TOWN CLERK Glenna Frost, The Town Hall, Clarence Road,
Bognor Regis, West Sussex, PO21 1LD
Telephone: 01243 867744
E-mail: bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk

“Hello to all the residents of Bognor Regis,

I thought it would be a good idea to let you all know that, even though I am not a visible presence at
the moment, I am still thinking about you all in this difficult time whilst we are all in various forms
of 1solation.

During this difficult time, we must all stick together and follow the advice that the Government and
medical professionals are giving us.

Unfortunately, isolation can be very difficult for some people especially those that live alone.

Please think of these people and, if they are your neighbours, maybe you can give them a call from time
to time for a chat - I'm sure that they would appreciate it.

There are also, of course, the elderly residents of the Town who might be alone...again, if they are
your neighbours, grve them a call for a friendly chat.

This is a sad time for me too, in many ways, as I can’t see my family and, unfortunately, I have had to
cancel all of my engagements for the foreseeable future which is a shame, as you know I like meeting

with you all and having a laugh.

My fellow Councillors are all available to help, in various different ways, so please feel free to contact
your local one and if they can’t help, I'm sure they can put you in contact with one that can.

There are also many local groups who I must thank that are organising food deliveries for those that
can’t get out for various reasons...details of these can be obtained from your local Councillor and also
on the Town Council webstte.

Of course, we still have the shop workers who are doing a sterling job and their best to supply us all
with the food that we need to feed ourselves and our famalies. .. please be kind to them and respect the
2m safe distance they are enforcing.

Finally, and by no means least, there are the medical professionals including carers who are on the
front line looking after the health of the Nation...they say they are not hero’s, but in my eyes they truly
are, so think of them and respect them.

Please take care of yourselves and your loved ones.

We will get through this if we all stick together.”

Town Meyor Phil Woodall
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